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Helpline Center & Black Hills Urgent Care name  
January Volunteer of the Month 

 
Pictured (L to R): Kathy Minnick of Black Hills Urgent Care and Surgical Hospital, Josh Farley Black Hills 

January Volunteer of the Month, and Audrey Nordine Black Hills Program Coordinator with Helpline Center.  
 

RAPID CITY - The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to announce that 
Josh Farley has been named the January 2019 Volunteer of the Month. Kelli was nominated by 
The Club for Boys. 
 
The Volunteer of the Month program is sponsored by the Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent 
Care, a division of Black Hills Surgical Hospital. Volunteer of the Month recognizes outstanding 
individuals who make the community stronger through volunteerism.  
     
Josh has been serving at The Club for Boys for 3 years now. “Mr. Farley is an amazing 
volunteer, not only for the Club for Boys, but for many non-profits in Rapid City”, Chantel from 



Club for Boys exclaims. Josh comes down and helps at the Club for Boys with our family nights 
and is also the mastermind behind Mudwest Funfest presented by Leadership Rapid City 2016. 
This event supports a local non-profit every year and the Club for Boys was chosen this year.  
 
Whenever Josh volunteers, he is ready to come and play the part. He has been a big help with 
the Club for Boys Family Halloween Party and also the Family Medieval Event. You can always 
expect him to show up in the best outfit. Josh does a great job working with everyone at Club for 
Boys from the staff to the Club for Boys members. The Club for Boys appreciates all of his hard 
work and everything that he does for the organization. Josh is an amazing person with a very 
big heart. 
 
Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care presented Josh with a framed certificate and 
Helpline Center T-shirt, gifts from Black Hills Urgent Care and a letter of appreciation from 
Rapid City Mayor Steve Allender. The Helpline Center will also recognize Josh at the Spirit of 
Volunteerism Awards banquet on Tuesday, May 21, 2019, at the Best Western Ramkota Hotel 
and Convention Center.  
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
www.helplinecenter.org  

http://www.helplinecenter.org/

